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MARYSVILLE POLICE CHIEF CHRIS SACHS 
STANDS IN SOLIDARITY WITH 

NATIONAL POLICE OFFICERS WEEK 
JOINS UPCOMING CEREMONIES 

 
Marysville, CA – As the nation observes National Police Officers Week, Chief Christian Sachs of the 
Marysville Police Department extends his unwavering support and appreciation for the dedicated 
men and women who serve the community of Marysville with courage, integrity, and selflessness. 
 
National Police Officers Week, which runs from May 12th to May 18th, is a time to honor and 
remember law enforcement officers who have made the ultimate sacrifice in the line of duty. It is also 
an opportunity to express gratitude to those who continue to protect and serve our communities day 
in and day out. 
 
Please join Chief Sachs and other local law enforcement leaders and supporters for the Peace Officer 
Memorial Ceremony: 
 

Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremony 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 

10:00 AM 
In front of the Yuba City  

Police Department  

mailto:csachs@marysvillepd.org


 
Chief Sachs acknowledges the challenges and risks that law enforcement officers face every day as 
they work tirelessly to maintain public safety and uphold the rule of law. He emphasizes the 
importance of recognizing their contributions and sacrifices, not just during this designated week, but 
throughout the year. 
 
"National Police Officers Week serves as a poignant reminder of the bravery and dedication exhibited 
by Marysville’s law enforcement officers," Chief Sachs said. "It is a time for us to come together as a 
community and express our profound gratitude for their service and sacrifice." 
 
Chief Sachs encourages the residents of Marysville to join him in expressing gratitude to the men and 
women of law enforcement who put their lives on the line to keep our communities safe. He urges 
everyone to take a moment to reflect on the sacrifices made by these brave individuals and to show 
support for their dedication and service. 
 
As National Police Officers Week unfolds, Chief Sachs reaffirms his commitment to fostering positive 
relationships between law enforcement and the community they serve. He emphasizes the 
importance of collaboration and mutual respect in achieving the shared goal of a safer, stronger 
Marysville. 
 
About the Marysville Police Department 
 
The Marysville Police Department is dedicated to serving and protecting the residents of Marysville, 
California, with integrity, professionalism, and compassion. Committed to community-oriented 
policing, the department works collaboratively with citizens to address public safety concerns and 
build trust and cooperation between law enforcement and the Marysville community. 
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